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Mark your calenders!

Our "K-8, Seeing Great" Initiative returns!
Did you know that 80% of what kids learn in the classroom is learned visually? Clear vision is essential
to every child's development!

So what's the initiative all about?
As parents in our community, our goal is to make sure that every child in Olds and Mountain View
County have the visual tools necessary to succeed in their studies.

From July 31st to August 4th we will provide one FREE pair of basic prescription eyeglasses to all
Kindergarten to Grade 8 children in our area; no hidden fees, no restrictions on prescriptions!

As a bonus, additional pairs for K-8 students will also be available for 30% off!

Children's eye exams are covered once per year by Alberta Health Care, so bring in your child with an up
to date prescription and our amazing team of Opticians will take it from there!

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at info@eyewearhouse.ca or by phone at 403.556.2202

*This initiative is not related to Eye-See Eye-Learn nor receives government, social, or other sources of funding*




